From: Kathleen Hill
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2018 2:49 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: travel to conference approval request 

 

Hi Steve-

 

As mentioned in the email thread below, in my official capacity I attended a conference in Los Angeles from Nov 29-Dec 1 that addressed policing reform and research issues, sponsored by the California Policy Lab. The Lab paid for my travel and hotel expenses, and lunch was served on one day of the conference, but I was not otherwise compensated in any way for my participation. Please let me know if you need any additional information.

 

Thanks, and happy holidays,

Katie Hill

